
NO VOTE
AMERICA’S WORKING FAMILIES HAVE 
SUFFERED the consequences of bad trade 

deals negotiated behind closed doors. We lived 

the failures of the North American Free Trade 

Agreement (NAFTA) when we saw good union jobs 

shipped overseas. The solution isn’t less trade, 

but better rules—rules that put America’s working 

families first. 

For 25 years, we’ve demanded that NAFTA be 

renegotiated, and this is our chance to get it 

right. But corporate CEOs and the Chamber of 

Commerce are ramping up a multimillion-dollar 

campaign to pass the new NAFTA, without the vital 

protections for workers the deal needs.

Congress should not put the new NAFTA to a 

vote until working people and our needs have 

been prioritized in the agreement. There should 

be no vote on the new NAFTA until it has been 

fixed and working people and our jobs have been 

secured. That means an agreement that raises 

wages, creates and secures jobs, protects our 

environment, and safeguards our democracy. 

JOIN THE AFL-CIO’S FAIR TRADE CAMPAIGN BY TEXTING TRADE TO 235246.
*MESSAGING AND DATA RATES MAY APPLY.

Until NAFTA Is Fixed

CALL 
1-855-856-7545
AND TELL YOUR REPRESENTATIVE: 
NO VOTE UNTIL 
NAFTA IS FIXED 


